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PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket Numbers: TR 110162 - 17" St US DOT #096641X
TR110157 — Hewitt Street US DOT #096647C

Dear Ms. Hunter:

Railroad representatives have not met with Grays Harbor County to discuss issues regarding the closing of these
two county roads at their crossings.

As stated in our February 14, 2011 letter, Grays Harbor County does not support these petitions. We welcome the
railroad to discuss the issues with us and any proposed mitigation to provide acceptable alternate access to these
areas.

Please contact me at (360) 249-4222 if you need any further additional information.

Sincerel
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Russell D. Esses, P.E.
County Road Engineer
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